
 
 
 
Richard P. Olson, Esq. 
rolson@curtisthaxter.com 
 
 
 April 23, 2025 
 
 
VIA EMAIL 
Cumberland County Board of Assessment Review 
c/o Katharine Cahoon, Administrative Assistant 
cahoon@cumberlandcounty.org 
142 Federal Street 
Portland, ME 04101 
 
 RE: Appeals of: 
 

1. David Smith and Rodney Smith: 168 Ring Landing Road, 
Town of Casco, Map and Lot: 0019 / 0055/2 
 
2. Thomas & Charleen O’Brien, Brenda Sieben and Karen Perkins:  
162 Ring Landing Road, Town of Casco, Map and Lot: 0019 / 055/1  
 

 
Dear Ms. Cahoon: 
 

Based on the agreed upon reductions in assessments that we have received from Mr. 
Sutherland, Appellants David Smith and Rodney Smith and Appellants Thomas & Charleen 
O’Brien, Brenda Siben and Karen Perkins (collectively, “Appellants”) respectfully withdraw 
their respective Board of Assessment Review applications.   

 
Thank you for your assistance in facilitating this joint letter of withdrawal to the Board. 

 
 Sincerely, 

  
  
 Richard P. Olson, Esq. 
 
Copy to:  Mr. David Smith 
 Mr. Rodney Smith 


